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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                               21st June 2021 

 

We are very excited to be announcing the ‘Courtney K Obstacle Course’, which will take place on Thursday 8th July 

2021. Unfortunately, due to Covid-restrictions we will not be allowing parents onto the site to watch this year. We 

understand this may be disappointing however we are working on a way in which we can share photographs or videos 

of the children so that parents can virtually watch the events.  

 

In order to remain within the Covid-restrictions we will be giving each bubble an hour time slot to try and complete 

the course as many times as possible.  

 Reception/year 2 – 9:30-10:30am  

 Year 1 - 10:30-11:30pm 

 Year 3/4 – 11:30-12:30pm 

 Year 5/6 – 1:30-2:30pm 

 

In the event of adverse weather conditions, you will be informed of cancellation through text message by 8.00am on 

the morning of the Courtney K. If we are fortunate enough to have warm, sunny weather please provide your child 

with sun hat, water bottle and sun screen (to be applied before school). 

 

As in previous years, we will have powder paint that the children can throw and have thrown at them. Please read the 

list below in terms of clothing for that school day: 

 All children must come to school wearing their Courtney K clothes and bring a change of clothes (PE kit) in a 

bag. 

 Please ensure your children comes to school wearing sensible trainers that they can run in.  

 Please ensure all long hair is tied back.  

 If your child does not want paint thrown at them, they must come to school wearing their house t-shirt (squirrel 

– yellow; Deer – blue; Badger – red; Hedgehog – purple; Fox – orange; Otter – green.) 

 If your child does want paint thrown at them, please send them in, in an old white t-shirt. 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children for this school event.  

 

 

Miss Laura Tarbard 

PE Lead 
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